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As a parent of a student who is in a charter school and soon to have another in a 

charter school this coming year. These kids need access to what those kids in public 

school are getting. To be able to succeed even though they are not in a traditional 

classroom. Every child learns differently and we need to make sure that those who 

are homeschooled are able to continue to do so and are able to have their 

educational needs met. I am so grateful that my family had this option and that we 

are able to choose home and charter school over the traditional classroom. Please 

make sure we are able to continue to do this for the well being of our students that 

this option is what works best for them.  


